
 

 
 

SAFE SEAS IRELAND USERS 

 
 

Please be advised, that in accordance with Council Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 of 31 July 2014, as 

amended, vessels of any flag having statutory certificates issued by the Russian Maritime Register of 

Shipping  (RMRS) will be refused access to Irish ports from 08/04/2023.  

 

This is in addition to the previously introduced measure refusing of access to vessels registered in 

the Russian Federation. 

 

Regulation 725/04/EC requires that vessels calling to Ireland must provide pre-arrival information 

which includes that the ship possesses a valid International Ship Security Certificate and the name of 

its issuing authority.    

 

SafeSeasIreland will now no longer accept Pre Arrival Notifications for vessels having such a 

certificate issued by the Russian Federation or by RMRS.    

 

 Agents acting for vessels that have been issued a derogation as per the arrangements set out in 

Marine Notice 19 of 2022 should contact the Marine Survey Office accordingly. 

 

 

Hugh Conlon 

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company 

 

05th April 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 7 OF 2023 

 


